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 “Disney in Concert – A Dream is a Wish”  

with the Salina Symphony 
Sunday, November 5, at the Stiefel Theatre 

 
October 2, 2017, SALINA, KAN.— The magic of Disney returns to the Stiefel Theatre stage on 

Sunday, November 5, at 4 p.m. with “Disney in Concert – A Dream is a Wish” featuring the 

Salina Symphony. 

Experience the stories of Frozen, Beauty and the Beast, The Little Mermaid, The Lion King, 

Aladdin and more as told through the voices of four Broadway-caliber singers, original Disney 

film footage and sweeping orchestral scores.  

The magic of Disney storytelling comes to life once again and reminds us anew that “…if 

you keep on believing, the dream that you wish will come true.”  

Tickets on Sale Now 

Concert tickets may be purchased at the Stiefel Theatre Box Office, by calling 785-827-1998 

or online at www.ticketmaster.com. Single admission is $55, $40 and $20 for children/students. 

Children ages three and older are welcome to attend. All admissions require purchase of a 

ticket. 

The Salina Symphony is a regional orchestra dedicated to enriching lives through artistic 

music performance and education. Conducted by Maestro Ken Hakoda, the Symphony is one of 

the premiere musical ensembles of North Central Kansas. For more information, contact 

Adrienne Allen at (785) 823-8309 or visit salinasymphony.org. 
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